
COME TO THE FAIR! 

  
The Oradell Education Association Philanthropic Committee will be hosting a 
Fair on Tuesday, June 17th from 3:30 to 5:30 pm.  The rain date is Thursday, 
June 19th from 3:30 to 5:30 pm.  All students at OPS are invited to join with 
our staff for this special event. 
 
The money raised from the Fair will contribute to a college scholarship for a 
senior at River Dell High School who attended OPS and is pursuing a degree 
in Education. 
 
The Oradell Education Association will provide a drawstring backpack, a 
ticket for an ice pop, an admission bracelet, and a DJ (by our own Mr. 
Kasturas) for this event.  The participants will get to enjoy face painting, 
carnival games, bounce houses, sand art, slides and many more activities!  
Maybe you will be able to dunk your favorite teacher in the dunk tank!  
Families are encouraged to join their children and take part in the fun! 
 
Please bring your participation form with a check made out to OEA 
Philanthropic Committee to your classroom teacher by May 28th.  If you 
have further questions, please contact Mrs. Kennedy, 201-261-1180 at  
ext. 132 or kennedy@oradellschool.org. 
 

This event is not affiliated with the  
Oradell Board of Education. 


